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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Michael Keogh, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Proposed Intro. No: 354-A


Committee:
Transportation 

	Title: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to displaying wheelchair insignias on the exterior of accessible vehicles. 

	Sponsors:
Council Members Koppell, Liu, Gennaro, Mendez, Yassky, Brewer, Clarke, Dickens, Fidler, Foster, Gonzalez, Mark-Viverito, Martinez, McMahon, Monserrate, Recchia Jr., Sanders Jr., Seabrook, Sears, Stewart, Weprin, White Jr. and Jackson 


	Summary of Legislation: The proposed law would amend Section 19-514 of the administrative code of the city of New York by adding a new subdivision that would require any accessible taxicab or for-hire vehicle licensed by the Taxi and Limousine Commission (TLC) to display the international wheelchair insignia or other insignia approved by the TLC in a minimum of two prominent locations on the vehicle’s exterior.



	Effective Date: This legislation would take effect one hundred eighty days after it is enacted into law. 



	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: Fiscal 2008.



	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY07

FY Succeeding

Effective FY08

Full Fiscal

Impact FY08

Revenues 

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures 

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation. 



	Impact on Expenditures:  There would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation. 


	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  Not applicable



	Source of Information:     City Council Finance Division

                                                  New York City Office of Management and Budget



	Estimate Prepared By           Latonia McKinney, Assistant Director

                                                  Chima Obichere, Legislative Financial Analyst



	History:

              Int. 354 was introduced by the Council and referred to the Committee on  

                                                     Transportation on May 24, 2006. Intro. 354 was previously considered by the

                                                     Committee on June 14, 2006.

                                                     The amended version, Proposed Int. 354-A, is to be considered by the 

                                                     Committee on December 6, 2006.

	Date Submitted to Council:   May 24, 2006          


